From: rutecki@gci.net

To: Harbor Board
Subject: Fee Increase and Echo Cove
Date: Tuesday, October 3, 2023 2:49:11 PM

Dear Harbor Board.

I am hoping that with an increase of fees for Harbor and boat launch usage that the board could provide enforcement of requiring launch
ramp permits at Echo Cove. On weekends when the weather is good in the summer off highway vehicle users with their trailers parking in
the designated parking spot for those with boat trailers. The OHV ftrailers never have launch ramp permits there are times | go out there
on a nice weekend and | cannot find a place to park my truck and boat trailer because they will be taken by OHV users that do not have
launch route permits. They also are extremely disruptive when they drive their machines around the boat launch parking lot and even in
the launch ramp by making jumps over the ramp. This has been a problem for many years. The Echo Cove launch ramp was paid for by
fish and game license money among other things. It would be great if you devoted some enforcement to that area. OHV users have their
own venue at 38 mile please do not allow them to buy launch ramp permit and park there trucks and trailers where boats and trailers park
at Echo Cove.

Tom Rutecki
Juneau, Ak
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